
DAGLINGWORTH PARISH COUNCIL	
	 	  MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 

MINUTES 

	 	 Held on 9th September 2024 at 7.30 pm 

In the Village Hall 

Welcome and Introductions by the Chair

Attendance: PCs Graham White, Paul Lane, Jocasta Bullock, Ross Sharpe, 
District Councillor Julia Judd. Three members of public

      3. There were no apologies to be recorded.

      4. There were no Declarations of Interest for matters on the agenda 

      5. Minutes of the Parish Council Annual Meeting held on 17th June   2024 were 
approved.

      6. Report by Cllr Judd: 

Cllr Judd apologized for being unable to attend the last meeting. The District 
Council is working to address issues arising from changes to refuse collection 
arrangements. So far Daglingworth had been affected by food waste collections 
being late. She reminded the meeting that any contentious planning matters 
should be reported to her as soon as possible to ensure she could make 
comments as necessary. Works to the Missing Link had caused some disruption 
to traffic. Cllr Judd was taking a party of PCs to Javelin Park incinerator in 
November. Jocasta Bullock expressed interest Ross Sharpe would be a reserve 
candidate. 

7. Millenium Green bridge: the Chair raised this urgent item as maintenance is 
necessary. A member of the public who originally built the bridge when a Parish 
Councillor proposed that further steel supports should be inserted to support 
wooden structure along with anti slip tiles. Cost estimated £324 plus vat. The 
Council thanked him for his help and agreed to meet the cost as finalised 
including possible hire of generator for welding.

      8. Daglingworth Stream above Grove Hill: The Duchy is awaiting funding from 
Farming on Protected Landscape which would allow works to start in the 
Autumn. Awaiting news from Joe Hasley.

      9. Planning Matters: 

 Bridge Cottage: after successful lobbying from neighbours, CDC has requested 
further information from the applicant. 

Manor Farm building: after some discussion the PC agreed to revert to CDC 
seeking further consideration and Cllr Judd will make further representations at 
District level. 



     10. Highways and Drainage Matters: 

High Bank cutting now part of Nic’s Mowing contract. 
GCC liaising with CDC over surface water drainage at School Lane and Lower 
End. Residents are now also seeking work to slow run off from Dowers Hill. 
Chair recollected a catchment at Itlay in the form of silt trap. Cllr Bullock to 
locate and send take three words to Chair for onward transmission to GCC to be 
included when silt trap in Overley Hill is cleared.

     11. 
  
           

Payments; Nic’s Mowing £1392: Parish Connections £200 

Account balance after above £21,128.80 

Cllr Sharpe making arrangements with Barclays to add name to mandate

     12. Speedwatch: training on 4th October. Vote of thanks recorded to organiser of 
team.

     13. Cllr Bullock to be sent details of Parish Clerk employment terms for possible 
inclusion in “Next Door”

     14. Next meeting: 4th November 2024 at 7.30 pm


